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Congratulations goes to Ms. Emma Connor for being our 
Teacher of the Month for the month. Ms. Connor is our newest 
addition to our faculty and is a fantastic art teacher! 
 
Congratulations goes to Mrs. Norah Seymour for being 
named our support staff member of the month! Mrs. Seymour 
is our media clerk and helps our media center operate as 
smooth as silk!  
 
It is great to be a Lula Bulldog!!! 

  We are 
 Positive 
 Honest 
 Respectful 
 Responsible 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Dec. 8 – Fundraiser goes 

home! 
Dec. 11 = Polar Express 

and PJ day. 

Dec. 14th-Dec. 18th 
Classroom Holiday 

Parties. 
 

Dec. 18th = Grinch Day & 

Last day of school before 
Winter Break 

Dec. 21-January 4th = 
Winter Break! 

January 4 =Teacher work 
day. 

January 5 = Students 

Return! 

 

Bulldog Essential Word of the month: Appreciation—Always saying “thank you” when given 

something.     
 
                                            Cooperation is working together to do more than you can do alone.  Respect other 

students’ comments, opinions and ideas. 

  
 

Principal’s Message ~ 

 As first semester comes to a close, I want to thank you for the privilege of working with your children 

this first half of a school year. May you have a wonderful winter holiday season. I want to wish all of 

you a Merry Christmas and hope that your holidays with your families are filled with love and 

laughter. I hope everyone stays safe and healthy.  Happy New Year—Happy 2021!! 

           Mrs. Scheman 

 
  

  
 

 

Fun December Moments 

 

Winter Break 

The school will be closed 
from Monday December 21st 
through January 4rd, 2021. 
Students return to school on 
Tuesday January 5th, 2021.  

Have a wonderful Break! 

The Bulldog Way 
  

  
 

The school fundraiser is here! All 
merchandise will be distributed 

starting today Dec. 8th.  If you have 

an order and need to pick it up 
please call our office.  

 
 

 

 

Congratulations! 

Fundraiser 

 
Dec. 11 = Polar Express Day! Wear your 

PJ’s to school and enjoy the Polar Express. 

 

Dec. 18 = Grinch Day!!  

 
Christmas parties will look different this 

year. No visitors allowed in the building, 

and any food donations sent in must be 

individually wrapped per child. Also, all 

parties will be in the afternoon on their 

chosen day. All parties will be held the 

week of Dec. 14th, so look for information 

from your teacher soon! 


